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 George Washington and  
 Jefferson Staff Update #3  
                              April 23, 2008 
   --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                                                                                                                                   
    To: George Washington & Jefferson ArrowCorps5 Staff 
    From: Geoff Landau, Youth Incident Commander 
 

As the end of April nears, there are a few items that need to be brought to your attention. If you 
have any questions about this Update, just email me. (Geoff265@ufl.edu).  

 
PAYMENT FEE: Do not forget to mail in your Letter of Appointment with the rest of your 
registration fee! After May 1, there is a $50 late fee; so don’t wait.  
 
STAFF SHUTTLE: The Transmittal Form for the staff shuttle from Roanoke Airport is found as 
an attachment in the email that was sent containing this Update. Be sure to turn mail the form to the 
National Office by June1, and do not forget to email Ken Davis your flight information. 
 
NATIONAL AC5 PROMOTION: National Order of the Arrow has released a new initiative to 
recruit additional Arrowmen for ArrowCorps5. All STAFF positions are full for George 
Washington & Jefferson National Forest. Even though our site’s Staff positions are filled, please 
take advantage of this promotion and recruit additional PARTICIPANTS from your lodge, section, 
etc to come to our project. Also feel free to recruit staff and participants for other sites. Every 
Arrowman makes a difference! The Promotion form is attached to this email. 
 
ARROWMAN NEEDS HELP: One of our squad leader’s, Chaz Pinna, needs our help. He is an 
18 year old college student who will be arriving at the DC Airport on June 19, at 2:45pm after a 
weeklong vacation in Europe. If you can provide Chaz with a ride to Goshen Scout Reservation, he 
would definitely appreciate it. Please contact him at chazpinna14@hotmail.com.  
 
ARRIVAL DATES: To restate what was mentioned in the first Update squad leaders are 
expected to arrive at Goshen on June 20, anywhere between 1:00 - 3:00 p.m.  
 
All other staff positions should inquire with their respective area leader and find out what day they 
are expected to report. 
 
Key Adult Leadership: 
 Ron Bell   Incident Commander  lronbell@bellsouth.net 
 Mark Chilutti  Deputy Incident Commander  chilutti2000@aol.com 
 Tom Reddin  Liaison Officer   reddin59@bellsouth.net 
 Douglas Fullman Public Affairs Officer  dfullman@netbsa.org 
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Tad Templeton Deputy Public Affairs Officer tad@templetongroupllc.com 
 Jon Hobbs  Medical/Safety   calvin865@aol.com 
 Jack Butler  Operations Section Chief  jack89@alltel.net 
 Dan McCarthy  Planning Section Chief  mccarthyjd@verizone.net 
 Tom Watson  Logistics Section Chief  tom.watson@comcast.net 
 Jim Barbieri  Finance Section Chief   jim.barbieri@comcast.net 
 Jeff Jonasen  Recreation Coordinator  JJonasen@bakerlaw.com 
 Wayne Dukes Camp Wide Commissioner  waynedukes@hotmail.com 
 Gil Rogers  Squad Leader Training   gil.rogers@gmail.com 


